
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Keystone Landfill opponents get day in court over expansion plans 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/keystone-landfill-opponents-get-day-in-court-over-
expansion-plans-1.2386921 
 
Erie Times: United Refining to pay $469,501 for pollution-control violations 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180917/united-refining-to-pay-469501-for-pollution-control-violations 
 
Meadville Tribune: DEP announces $469,501 settlement to resolve civil penalties for United Refining Co. 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/dep-announces-settlement-to-resolve-civil-penalties-for-
united-refining/article_c952b99c-bab6-11e8-b106-0771be769866.html 
 
The Derrick: Settlement announced to resolve penalties for United Refining violations 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/settlement-announced-to-resolve-penalties-for-
united-refining-violations/article_ab243134-a3b4-5dad-8f8b-c3636c609786.html 
 
Times Observer: United Refining settles with DEP over penalties 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/09/united-refining-settles-with-dep-over-
penalties/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County readies for assessment of new power plant in Salem Township 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/718381/luzerne-county-readies-for-assessment-of-new-power-
plant 
 
The Express-Times: Plainfield Township appeals DEP's ruling on proposed sludge treatment plant 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2018/09/plainfield_township_appeals_de.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Spraying for mosquitos scheduled for Union County 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/spraying-for-mosquitoes-scheduled-for-union-
county/article_9b73b54e-bb3d-11e8-8b75-fb7555daf5ec.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Mahaffey Authority to consider policy change for blighted properties to be 
sold 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/mahaffey-authority-to-consider-policy-change-for-blighted-
properties-to/article_f965f7a1-3fd7-5a7c-b861-e8994fa6fdcd.html 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: No school again Tuesday for Kerr Elementary 
https://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/14089425-74/no-school-again-tuesday-for-kerr-elementary  
 
Indiana Gazette: Marion Center elementary schools to resume classes 
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https://www.indianagazette.com/news/marion-center-elementary-schools-to-resume-
classes/article_0d7930f4-9f8e-5323-a89e-db83f3b305f5.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Maryland plans to appeal EPA denial of emissions petition 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article218538485.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Herald-Standard: Climate change the driving force behind local weather patterns 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/climate-change-the-driving-force-behind-local-
weather-patterns/article_6708614a-574a-55bb-840a-440df0ef1451.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Of floods and our future in Pennsylvania (Opinion) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/09/of-floods-and-our-future-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Centre County Gazette: A park that protects our water (LTE) 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/letter-a-park-that-protects-our-water,1477827/ 
 
Erie Times: Dog swimming advisories posted at Presque Isle 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180917/dog-swimming-advisories-posted-at-presque-isle 
 
Titusville Herald: Woodcock Creek Nature Center goes batty for October 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_e9f9ef80-baf7-11e8-835a-83adee33404f.html 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Oyster Creek, the oldest US nuclear plant, shuts down after nearly 49 years 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/national/oyster-creek-the-oldest-us-nuclear-plant-shuts-down-
after/article_a21d5318-ba9e-11e8-9e36-4bcda5af0d98.html 
 
WHYY: Oyster Creek, nation’s oldest nuclear power plant, shuts down Monday 
https://whyy.org/articles/oyster-creek-nations-oldest-nuclear-power-plant-shuts-down-monday/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WESA: Only 11 Percent Of Pennsylvania's Natural Gas Pipelines Are Mapped For The Public 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/only-11-percent-pennsylvanias-natural-gas-pipelines-are-mapped-
public#stream/0 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Shell must keep promises to community 
http://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20180918/letter-shell-must-keep-promises-to-community  
 
Tribune-Review: Winter gasoline, lower demand to drive prices lower; Florence impact 'next to nothing' 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14089288-74/winter-gasoline-lower-demand-to-drive-prices-lower-
florence-impact-next-to 
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Post-Gazette: Gas pipeline pressure before Mass. explosions was 12 times too high 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2018/09/18/natural-gas-pipeline-pressure-massachusetts-
explosions-12-times-too-high/stories/201809180095 
 
Post-Gazette: US Energy Sec'y: Europe should cut dependence on Russia gas 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/09/18/US-Energy-Sec-y-Europe-should-cut-
dependence-on-Russia-gas/stories/201809180098 
 
Post-Gazette: Keith J. Coyle: Oppose the ban on pipeline construction 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/09/18/Keith-J-Coyle-Oppose-the-ban-on-pipeline-
construction/stories/201809180031 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gas prices remain at $3.15 per gallon in Meadville area 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-remain-at-per-gallon-in-meadville-
area/article_3645bce8-baad-11e8-b82d-7bd98cad5455.html 
 
Times Observer: United Refining tank fire brings out multiple First Responders 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/09/united-refining-tank-fire-brings-out-
multiple-first-responders/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
ABC27: Mosquito spraying set in Manchester Township 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/mosquito-spraying-set-in-manchester-township/1454471236 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Delaware County officials warn of invasive spotted lanternfly 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/delaware-county-officials-warn-of-invasive-spotted-
lanternfly/article_ec1371e6-22b1-57c9-b5b1-f06aabc7fda7.html 
 
Waste 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pottstown CARES cleanup set for Saturday 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/pottstown-cares-cleanup-set-for-saturday/article_eb7814aa-bac4-
11e8-9efb-afa839c0fd8e.html 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Erie-area resident wins $250,000 Heinz Award 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180918/erie-area-resident-wins-250000-heinz-award 
 
Pennlive: More rain from remnants of Florence could cause flooding in Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/more_rain_from_tropical_depres.html 
 
Pennlive: Susquehanna River to swell slightly this week 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/minor_flooding_expected_at_sus.html#incart_river_index 
 
WITF: Pollution fears rise as swollen rivers swamp N.C. ash dumps, hog farms 

http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2018/09/18/natural-gas-pipeline-pressure-massachusetts-explosions-12-times-too-high/stories/201809180095
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2018/09/18/natural-gas-pipeline-pressure-massachusetts-explosions-12-times-too-high/stories/201809180095
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/09/18/US-Energy-Sec-y-Europe-should-cut-dependence-on-Russia-gas/stories/201809180098
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/09/18/US-Energy-Sec-y-Europe-should-cut-dependence-on-Russia-gas/stories/201809180098
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/09/18/Keith-J-Coyle-Oppose-the-ban-on-pipeline-construction/stories/201809180031
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/09/18/Keith-J-Coyle-Oppose-the-ban-on-pipeline-construction/stories/201809180031
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-remain-at-per-gallon-in-meadville-area/article_3645bce8-baad-11e8-b82d-7bd98cad5455.html
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-remain-at-per-gallon-in-meadville-area/article_3645bce8-baad-11e8-b82d-7bd98cad5455.html
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/09/united-refining-tank-fire-brings-out-multiple-first-responders/
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/09/united-refining-tank-fire-brings-out-multiple-first-responders/
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/mosquito-spraying-set-in-manchester-township/1454471236
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/delaware-county-officials-warn-of-invasive-spotted-lanternfly/article_ec1371e6-22b1-57c9-b5b1-f06aabc7fda7.html
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/delaware-county-officials-warn-of-invasive-spotted-lanternfly/article_ec1371e6-22b1-57c9-b5b1-f06aabc7fda7.html
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/pottstown-cares-cleanup-set-for-saturday/article_eb7814aa-bac4-11e8-9efb-afa839c0fd8e.html
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/pottstown-cares-cleanup-set-for-saturday/article_eb7814aa-bac4-11e8-9efb-afa839c0fd8e.html
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180918/erie-area-resident-wins-250000-heinz-award
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/more_rain_from_tropical_depres.html
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/minor_flooding_expected_at_sus.html#incart_river_index


http://www.witf.org/news/2018/09/pollution-fears-rise-as-swollen-rivers-swamp-nc-ash-dumps-hog-
farms.php 
 
CBS21: Flash Flood Watch posted, remnants from Florence expected to bring 1-2" of rain 
https://local21news.com/news/local/flash-flood-watch-posted-remnants-from-florence-expected-to-
bring-1-2-of-rain 
 
FOX43: Heavy showers and isolated areas of flooding still possible Tuesday morning before drying during 
the afternoon 
https://fox43.com/2018/09/18/heavy-showers-and-isolated-areas-of-flooding-still-possible-tuesday-
morning-before-drying-during-the-afternoon/ 
 
WTAJ: Chester Hill Residents Waiting For FEMA To Assess Flood Damage 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/chester-hill-residents-waiting-for-fema-to-assess-flood-
damage/1454908791 
 
Times Leader: More problems found at River Common fishing pier wall 
https://www.mydallaspost.com/news/35604/more-problems-found-at-river-common-fishing-pier-wall 
 
WJAC: Clearfield County residents forced to evacuate after severe flood damage 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/clearfield-county-residents-forced-to-evacuate-after-severe-flood-
damage   
 
WESA: Microbead Researcher Among 6 Recipients Of Heinz Awards 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/microbead-researcher-among-6-recipients-heinz-awards#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Microbead researcher among 6 recipients of Heinz Awards 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14091668-74/microbead-researcher-among-6-recipients-of-heinz-
awards 
 
Tribune-Review: Sewickley, Leetsdale officials will know by year’s end if joint sewage plan is workable 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/sewickley-leetsdale-officials-will-know-by-years-end-if-joint-sewage-plan-
is-workable/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Officials OK money for Saltsburg 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/officials-ok-money-for-saltsburg/article_f51314e2-b966-11e8-
a5e4-fbe6185286a0.html 
 
Tribune-Review: A green beer that looks like algae? It's all for clean water 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14091629-74/a-green-beer-that-looks-like-algae-its-all-for-clean-
water 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh region hit with 1 inch of rain from Hurricane Florence 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14091693-74/about-1-inch-of-rain-fell-on-pittsburgh-region-from-
hurricane-florence 
 
WJAC: State agencies monitor potential impact of Florence in Pennsylvania 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/state-agencies-monitor-potential-impact-of-florence-in-pennsylvania 
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KDKA: Parts Of Pa. Remains Under Flood Watch Due To Remnants Of Hurricane Florence 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/17/pennsylvania-flood-watch-hurricane-florence-remnants/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Florence gently soaks SW Pa., leaves devastation behind in Carolinas 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/florence-gently-soaks-sw-pa-leaves-devastation-
behind-in-carolinas/article_e39ec40e-ba92-11e8-8070-ebfce2bd9c03.html 
 
Leader Times: County deals with aftermath of Tropical Storm Florence 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2018-09-
18/Front_Page/County_deals_with_aftermath_of_Tropical_Storm_Flor.html 
 
Renovo Record: Officials monitor area water levels, including Sayers Dam 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/46116  
 
Lock Haven Express: Sayers Dam doing its job, officials say 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/sayers-dam-doing-its-job-officials-say/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: U.S. Army Corps of Engineers monitor high water at Sayers Dam 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article218541990.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Water rushes through Foster Sayers Dam (Video) 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article218564230.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Florence to drench saturated area, raising risk of flooding 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091818/page/1/story/florence-to-drench-saturated-
area-raising-risk-of-flooding  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Flood watch in effect: River to crest below flood 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-flood-watch-in-effect-river-to-crest-below-
flood/article_bf1803d4-ba60-11e8-9c6a-2ba7ef9c2a2e.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Waterways to rise 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/waterways-to-rise/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Remnants of Florence threaten flash flooding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/remnants-of-florence-threaten-flash-
flooding/article_62176f9d-fb01-53a3-b351-ecb202a24e18.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre Schools: Water quality tests come back negative 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_2471b6a9-45e2-5011-9a37-54354a9c9a3b.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Sewage protester vows fight 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091818/page/1/story/sewage-protester-vows-fight 
 
Clarion News: Foxburg council debates water issues 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_c1355163-ccc1-58bf-8428-6e68f27e72fb.html 
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https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091818/page/1/story/florence-to-drench-saturated-area-raising-risk-of-flooding
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-flood-watch-in-effect-river-to-crest-below-flood/article_bf1803d4-ba60-11e8-9c6a-2ba7ef9c2a2e.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-flood-watch-in-effect-river-to-crest-below-flood/article_bf1803d4-ba60-11e8-9c6a-2ba7ef9c2a2e.html
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/waterways-to-rise/
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/remnants-of-florence-threaten-flash-flooding/article_62176f9d-fb01-53a3-b351-ecb202a24e18.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/remnants-of-florence-threaten-flash-flooding/article_62176f9d-fb01-53a3-b351-ecb202a24e18.html
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_2471b6a9-45e2-5011-9a37-54354a9c9a3b.html
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091818/page/1/story/sewage-protester-vows-fight
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_c1355163-ccc1-58bf-8428-6e68f27e72fb.html


Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: ‘Presidential Alert’ Texting System Test Postponed Until October 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/17/presidential-alert-text-system-test-postponed/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh reopens Noblelstown Road in the city's West End 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089691-74/pittsburgh-reopens-nobelstown-road-in-te-citys-
west-end 
 
Tribune-Review: Route 119 ramp work to begin this fall in New Stanton 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089608-74/route-119-ramp-work-to-begin-this-fall-in-new-
stanton 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: After cleanup, time to talk about mold (Editorial) 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/editorial-after-cleanup-time-to-talk-about-mold/article_1259f265-
71e6-5cc0-99fd-e16b262da2e8.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: A green beer that looks like algae? It’s all for clean water 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article218583195.html 
 
Bradford Era: A green beer that looks like algae? It's all for clean water 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/a-green-beer-that-looks-like-algae-it-s-
all/article_0a136498-0818-5771-97d9-3c4144ec8b97.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Celebrate Grow Meadville is Saturday at three featured gardens 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/celebrate-grow-meadville-is-saturday-at-three-featured-
gardens/article_e0004d52-bab2-11e8-b60c-933c43de0aa4.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Alpacas a hit during 2018 Butler County Farm Tour 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20180917/NEWS01/709179918/-1/News01 

https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/17/presidential-alert-text-system-test-postponed/
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089691-74/pittsburgh-reopens-nobelstown-road-in-te-citys-west-end
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089691-74/pittsburgh-reopens-nobelstown-road-in-te-citys-west-end
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089608-74/route-119-ramp-work-to-begin-this-fall-in-new-stanton
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14089608-74/route-119-ramp-work-to-begin-this-fall-in-new-stanton
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/editorial-after-cleanup-time-to-talk-about-mold/article_1259f265-71e6-5cc0-99fd-e16b262da2e8.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/editorial-after-cleanup-time-to-talk-about-mold/article_1259f265-71e6-5cc0-99fd-e16b262da2e8.html
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article218583195.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/a-green-beer-that-looks-like-algae-it-s-all/article_0a136498-0818-5771-97d9-3c4144ec8b97.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/a-green-beer-that-looks-like-algae-it-s-all/article_0a136498-0818-5771-97d9-3c4144ec8b97.html
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/celebrate-grow-meadville-is-saturday-at-three-featured-gardens/article_e0004d52-bab2-11e8-b60c-933c43de0aa4.html
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/celebrate-grow-meadville-is-saturday-at-three-featured-gardens/article_e0004d52-bab2-11e8-b60c-933c43de0aa4.html
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20180917/NEWS01/709179918/-1/News01

